
 

File No Longer Available 
 

Pursuant to LB521 (2025), 

County and national delegate 

filing is now handled entirely by 

the political parties. State and 

county election offices are no 

longer the filing office for these 

forms. 

Please reach out to your county 

or state political party office for 

more information on how you 

can get involved. 


